
 
 
 

 
Consent Item 

 

 
RE:  Liquor License for Servicios Internationales 
 
Department/Program: Administration   
 
 
Explanation:  Servicios Internationales located at 15218 Manchester Road, AKA El Mercadito, is 
seeking a liquor license. It is a renewal of their current liquor license that allows packaged liquor 
to be sold at the grocery store seven days a week. They do not have their certificate of no tax due 
from the state of Missouri, so we are still awaiting approval on their business license. 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: Staff recommends approval of liquor license, conditional upon completion 
of business license.   
 
 
Submitted By: Megan Freeman 
 
Date: July 8, 2024   


